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         (Non Profit - Public Service) 
         Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

RECOVERED 
A 2004 Tige has been recovered by members of the Kelowna RCMP.  Members determined 
that the vessel had been stolen from West Vancouver in 2007. The investigation is ongoing. If 
you have any information on this vessel that may assist in the investigation, please contact 
Constable Collier Henneberry at the RCMP Kelowna Detachment, 250-762-3300. 
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